
  

 

  
 

Goldin Properties Holdings (Hong Kong): Stock Suspension 
Treatment in FTSE Indices 

15 December 2015 

Goldin Properties Holdings (Hong Kong, 6680440) was suspended from trading on the Stock Exchange of 
Hong Kong on 9 December 2015 pending the release of an announcement in relation to a notifiable 

transaction.  
  
The company is scheduled to be deleted from FTSE indices effective on Monday 21 December 2015 due 

to High Shareholding Concentration.  In the event that trading in the company has not resumed by Friday 
18 December 2015, the deletion will be postponed.  The subsequent treatment of the company will be 
communicated once all necessary information with regard to the transaction has become publicly 

available. 
   
    

 
 

For further information or general enquiries please contact us at info@ftse.com or call: 

Client Services in UK: Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
Client Services in EMEA: Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

Client Services in US: New York: (Domestic) + 1 888 747 FTSE (3873) / (International): +1 212 314 1139 
  
 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftse.com 

Terms of Use | Copyright © FTSE  

http://www.ftse.com/products/indices/terms-of-use

